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Phonics: We have learnt the letters f and l. We have practised reading and writing words containing these letters. We have also learnt “tricky words” I and the.
Literacy:  We have been focusing on CVC words and captions as well as sentence structures.
Terrific Topic Tasks 4


Reminders
With the weather getting colder, please can we remind parents to name children’s hats, scarves and gloves. Thank you.
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Website of the week
Check out our EYFS Portfields Website for useful information, links and photos. http://portfieldseyfs.weebly.com






What have we been learning in school this week?
Maths: We have been discussing the properties of 3D and 2D shapes.
Topic: We have been practising songs for our Christmas Concert and have listened to and discussed the Christmas Story.


Dates for your diary
Christmas jumper day: Fri 14th December
Foundation Christmas Party: Thurs 20th December (further details to follow)
Last day: Friday 21st December
First day back: Monday 7th January
Reptiles visiting us at school:  Tuesday 8th January









What is our Terrific Topic Task this week?
We would like all children to do some ‘outdoor learning’ with their families this week. This does not necessarily involve getting muddy! You can follow these two simple steps:
1) Go outside
2) Learn about anything you can see/ hear/ feel/ smell etc.
Please record what your child has learnt using photos, drawings, writing or even by uploading videos on Tapestry!

What did my child say and do?
(Please comment on what your child says and does while completing this activity)
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